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From the President… 

Hello to you all, 

Thanks to all who contributed to the successful production of 
‘Pirates’ in a cold July this year. Great G&S fun! 
 

After the success of last year’s Pantomime ‘Jack in the    
Beanstalk’ we are once again in production for this year’s 
Pantomime, ‘Cinderella’, directed by David Hall. We realised 
with Pantomime there was an untapped market for families, 
and especially a chance for children to see live theatre. We 
hope to make this an annual or biannual event. 
 

I am pleased to announce that we are to stage a production 
of ‘Hairspray, the Broadway Musical in the refurbished War 
Memorial Theatre in 2016, which will be a huge task for MTG. 
This will be an exciting challenge for us all. 
 

For any information contact me at 021 881014.        Peter           

       Newsletter produced by Peter Grealish 

Next Show… 

Cinderella ... 
A Spotlight Production’s Pantomime by  

Dave Buchanan 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Show Dates:  
27 November to 5 December 

2015 

A Pantomime directed by David Hall 
 

Lawson Field Theatre 
Matinee Saturday 28th, Sunday 29th  

& Saturday 5th at 2pm 

Nov 26, 27, Dec 2,3,4 at 7.30pm 
 

Tickets will be available from Stephen Jones  
Photography end of October.. 

MURDER MYSTERY  

EVENING 

Dinner and Show $50 per person 
Lawson Field Theatre 
Friday 30th October 

Tickets from Arran Dunn  ph 8631566 

Logo Competition 
Still open ... 

Since becoming MTG in 2008 we still 
haven’t as yet got a logo. 

Get your thinking cap on and  
design a logo.  

Send your design to  
tara753@xtra.co.nz 

Prize for the Winner. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming to a stage near you! 
 

July 2016 
War Memorial Theatre 

Directed by Rob Hickey from Napier. 
 


